
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Muni-Corr Iron Horse Trail (IHT) Condition  
  
Meeting Date: September 15, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Council raised concerns in regards to the condition of Iron Horse Trail as a result of 
regional waterline construction to Bonnyville and has requested for a briefing on the 
issues and resolution.   
 
Further to the above, Council is aware that the Town of Bonnyville circulated a letter 
articulating that Muni-Corr’s concerns were of the Cold Lake Regional Utilities Services 
Commission (CLRUSC) responsibility. Although the CLRUSC is taking the project 
management role to the construction aspect of the project, the BRWC is the holder of 
the agreement with Muni-Corr which addresses the expectation relating to remedial 
work relating to construction. 
 
The Cold Lake Regional Utilities Services Commission (CLRUSC) hosted a meeting 
with the Bonnyville Water Commission (BRWC) and the Muni-Corr (owner of the Iron 
Horse Trail) on September 10, 2020.  It is administration opinion that the meeting was 
very well received by all parties and most of the issues were resolved and/or clarified. 
 
Administration will provide a brief presentation during Council’s Corporate Priorities 
Committee Meeting to provide an update relating to the condition of the Iron Horse Trail 
in the areas of the regional waterline construction to Bonnyville. 
 
Background: 
A presentation will be made during the meeting. 
 
Alternatives: 
 
Recommended Action: 
The presentation is intended to provide a briefing relating to Council concerns on the 
condition of Iron Horse Trail in the areas of the regional waterline construction to 
Bonnyville. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No. 
 
 



 
Submitted by: 
 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


